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USDA Supports Handicapable Dancers 
 

Have you danced with our Handicapable friends? They are full of fun and energy, and always 
willing to square up the moment the music starts. The United Square Dancers of America is 
proud to support Handicapable dancers and programs.  

 First, USDA allocates funds toward the registration fee for eligible Handicapable 
dancers to attend the National Square Dance Convention. The only requirement is to be 
a Handicapable dancer in a Handicapable club. 

 In addition, USDA donates money to support the Handicapable Square Dance 
Conventions held every other year.  Unfortunately, the 2020 and 2022 Handicapable 
Conventions had to be cancelled, but the dancers are looking forward to their next 
opportunity to gather around this favorite activity!  For information on the  

 
USDA is able to support Handicapable dancers as a result of donations received from 
individual dancers, clubs, and square dance organizations. USDA is a 501(c)(3) charitable 
organization, so donations are tax-deductible. For additional information about USDA 
Handicapable dancer programs, visit our web site www.Handicap.usda.org or e-mail 
Handicap@usda.org.  
 
For further information on Handicapable square dancing around the United States, visit 
www.ushandicapable.org.  

 


